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I am contacting to voice my support for SB 1590. 

 

When this current law was originally passed it was done without any public input and 

was a classic "Backroom Deal" done by a dirty politician who was on his way out of 

office and was only looking out for his personal  interest.   

 

The unreasonable restriction of the Newberg Pool has only benefitted the very few 

who are fortunate enough to live on the water way.  The rest of the boating public has 

been deprived of the enjoyment of their boats and they have either been forced off 

the water or now have to travel long distances to use their boats.   

 

I urge you to do the right thing and help restore the publics faith in our legislative 

process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Patrick L Murphy 


